
 
 

       

December 5, 2023 

Re:  EDUCATIONAL PROJECT STUDENT SURVEY 
 

Dear Parents, 
As mentioned in a previous communication, East Hill Elementary School as well as all other schools in 
the province, are currently updating their Educational Projects. 
 
Please note that our grade 6 students will also be part of the consultation process.  Students will have 
the opportunity, on a voluntary basis, to complete the survey through their media class over the coming 
weeks.       

 
We encourage our grade 6 students to participate as the information gathered will help us identify and 
set priorities for our Educational Project. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


